
Our Children 
GRANVILLE EAST PUBLIC SCHOOL 

TERM 3- WEEK 10                                                       THURSDAY 22NDSEPTEMBER 2016  

 

 

 

 

               

 

 Have you 
UPDATED 
our App??? 
 

You’ll only get 
access to current 

information if you UPDATE to the 
latest version. It’s FREE! 
 

Just search the Apple App Store or 
the Google Play Store for 
“Granville East Public School” and 
download it.  
 

       Username: community  
       Password:   granvillee  

 

Term 3 2016                     
 

19th July—23rd September 

Congratulations—               
we’ve made it! 
Well done on a productive, passionate 
and powerful term 3… After 10 weeks of 
focus, effort and relentless commitment 
to learning, we all deserve a break! 
 

I hope you all enjoy the 2 weeks 
holiday—stay safe, rest up and relax 
with family.  
 

Remember that we don’t have a pupil 
free day next term, so all students come 
back to school on Monday 10 October. 
See you then! 
 

Have you seen our                
good-lookin’ Year 6 kids?! 
Their new Year 6 T-Shirts have arrived! 
Thank you to Mrs Alahmad who 
organised for the green and gold options 
and the wonderful printing of all Year 6 
student names on the back. They really 
make us proud. 

 

Celebration Assembly 
tomorrow 
Hope to see you there to join us in 
celebrating the end of term. We are 
recognising student learning in all its 
forms. See you at 9am. 

Participating in GIANTS Care 
This week we had had members of the 
AFL team Giants visiting our school as 
part of a program to give back to the 
community in Western Sydney. The 
team ran cooking classes with our 
students, talking about healthy lifestyles 
and healthy eating. Thank you Mrs 
Hockey for organising this opportunity! 

New behaviour code in place 
We have now officially launched each of 
our 3 “GEPStars” - our new and 
improved behaviour expectations for 
everyone in the GEPS family: 
Respectful Rabi, Proud Padma & 
Courageous Caleb. 

TERM 3 CALENDAR 

Gold Badge & 
Celebration    
Assembly 

Friday 23rd  
September 

Last Day Term 3 
Friday 23rd  
September 

School        
Resumes 

Monday 10th 
October 

Louise Reynolds, Principal 

LOST PROPERTY 
Please check the lost property 
cupboard for any  uniform your 

child may be missing. 

The cupboard is located       
between Rooms 5 & 6. 

Any items left in the lost     
property  cupboard after recess 
on the 23rd September, will be 

donated to charity. 

 



 

Check out what’s happening   
in 5/6B!!  

Students work with the 
best teachers each 

day.  They read novels 
and texts online as 
well as watching     

multimodal text on 
Ipads and XO’s. 

Students being 

role models and 

teaching their  

buddy how to read. 

Students work          
collaboratively during 

maths groups. 

5/6B have been focusing on 

Grammar. They have learnt 

how to write paragraphs 

with correct punctuation and 

sentence structure.     
      

Students have worked with 

many teachers who are     

experts in what th
ey do.  


